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Magyar Orvostarsasidgok és Egyesiiletek Szovetsége

ASSOCIATION OF HUNGARIAN MEDICAL SOCIETIES

To:
30 October 2017
Budapest, Hungary
Andre DEBRUYNE M.D.
President of the EFSMA

Prof. Emin ERGEN
Secretary General of EFSMA

Dear Mr. President,
Dear Mr. Secretary General

On behalf of the Association of Hungarian Medical Societies, I am very glad to endorse
the candidacy of the Hungarian Society for Sports Medicine to host the 12 th EFSMA
Congress in Budapest in 2021.

The Hungarian Society for Sports Medicine is one of the most active members of our
Association from the very beginning. They are very committed in sharing of evidence base
knowledge of the role of health enhancing physical activity in prevention of NCDs and
wexercise is medicine” practice in rehabilitation.

I'am convinced that the Hungarian Society of Sports Medicine would organise a high

scientfic level Congress in 2021 and we give them all the support to the success.

Looking forward to a successful candidacy,

Sincerely yours,

Prof. Dr. Istvan Karadi 1
President
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